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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Friends of Bywell  

The Easter Raffle raised £330!  Thank you once again to our families for their support.  Please keep a look out 

for more letters from Friends of Bywell as they continue to prepare for the summer fayre (Thursday 15th 

June).  They will be asking for different donations each time. 

Cross Country  

Our Year 5 cross country team participated in the regional finals last week.  They worked incredibly well 

together as a team and represented our school in the best possible light.  Well done everyone, you showed lots 

and lots of endurance! 

Goodbye 

Mrs Hinchliffe, who has worked at our school for over twelve years, has left and is now pursuing a career in 

fashion!  I want to thank Mrs Hinchliffe for her amazing support of the children during her time with us and 

wish her well in her exciting new career. 

Miss Shariff has also started her maternity leave today (7 hours earlier than expected!).  We can’t wait to 

meet her baby once all is settled down!  Mrs Appleyard will teach her class every Friday for the rest of this 

term.   

Have a super Bank Holiday everyone. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ms Z Adam 

Head Teacher 

 


